

Mette Gjerskov Chairperson European Affairs Committee Folketinget

Copenhagen, 8 August 2016

Dear Ms. Charpenger,

I have the honour to enclose herewith the open letter of Taha Özhan, the Chairperson of the Foreign Affairs Committee of the Grand National Assembly of Turkey regarding the developments following the failed coup attempt which took place on 15th July in my country.

I would appreciate it if the letter is kindly distributed among the members of the European Affairs Committee.

Best regards.

Mehmet Dönmez Ambassador

Encl. as stated

CC:

Ane Halsboe-Jørgensen Chairperson Foreign Affairs Committee

Søren Espersen Chairperson Foreign Policy Committee